
 
Year 5 ς Spring Term! 



Who is in the Year Group? 

ÅMrs Spencer - Phase Group Leader/ Deputy Head Teacher 
ÅMrs Ormerod ς Deputy Head Teacher 
ÅMs Kelly- Year Group Leader 
ÅMiss Timmins- Class Teacher 
ÅMr Hafagee - Class Teacher 
ÅMr Price - Class Teacher 
ÅMrs Sanders- Additional Teacher 
ÅMr Pain - Additional Teacher 
ÅMrs Olayede- Teaching Assistant 
ÅMr Munir- Teaching Assistant 
ÅMiss Agne - One-to-one Support Assistant 
ÅMr Mayby- One-to-one Support Assistant 

 
 



Attendance 

ÅWe expect children to come to school every 
day.  Studies have shown that children who 
attend every day are more likely to achieve 
their potential. 

ÅChildren line up at 8:50; in the playground at 
8:45 

ÅParents whose children walk home alone need 
to let the class teacher know so that the child 
can be dismissed from the playground 



Uniform 
ÅClassic Sweatshirt 
ÅClassic Cardigan 
ÅClassic Polo Shirt 
ÅSchool Black Skirt 
ÅSchool Black Trousers 
ÅRed, Black or White Tights/ 
Socks 
ÅSmart Black School Shoes 
ÅHair accessories/covering plain 
red, black or white 
ÅCoats, hats and scarves for cold 
weather 



PE Kit 

ÅPE is every Thursday 
ïWhite PE t-shirt 

ïBlack shorts 

ïBlack plimsolls and socks 

ïBlack tracksuit bottoms in cold weather 

 

Children will wear their school  

jumper/coat when going outside in 

cold weather 



Our Behaviour Policy 

ÅOfsted have graded behaviour at Star as 
OUTSTANDING! 

 

Our Policy: 

4 warnings 

Reflection Hut and Reflection snug 

 





 



 



What to do if you have any 

 concerns ƻǊ ǉǳŜǊƛŜǎΧΧΦ 

 

Å1st ς see your class teacher 

Å2nd ς see Mrs Spencer 

Å3rd ς Make an appointment to speak to the 
Head Teacher 

 



Assessment 

ÅChildren in Year 5 are assessed at  the end of 
every half term to help us develop an 
understanding of their strengths and areas for 
improvement. 

ÅThese assessments will take place across the 
last two weeks of every half term. 

Å!ƴȅ ƛǎǎǳŜǎ ŀǊƛǎƛƴƎ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ŘƛǎŎǳǎǎŜŘ ŀǘ tŀǊŜƴǘǎΩ 
Evening. Alternatively, you can make an 
ŀǇǇƻƛƴǘƳŜƴǘ ǿƛǘƘ ȅƻǳǊ ŎƘƛƭŘΩǎ Ŏƭŀǎǎ ǘŜŀŎƘŜǊΦ 



Homework 
Before the Christmas holidays you received a                                         
letter outlining the changes we have made to                                         
the school homework policy. 

The letter explained that beginning this term 
we will be replacing weekly literacy and maths 
homework with the: 

Star Home Learning Project 
 

Each half term a new project letter will be given to 
your children asking them to choose three or more 
of the activities listed in the letter to complete at 

home over the next half term. They will be 
expected to bring their completed tasks into 

school in the last week of that half term, before 
the holidays.  

 

Star Home 
Learning 
Project 
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Star Home Learning Project 

The Star Home Learning Project letter is organised into 4 areas: 
 

Develop your creativity 
Explore your locality 
Extend your research skills 
Explore your mathematical skills 
 

Pupils should choose 3 or more activities from across these areas. This will ensure 
they practise skills in reading, writing and maths alongside creative skills.  
We would like you to work as a family where possible to complete tasks, and that 
you find time to visit some of the places suggested. 
Each half term a new letter will be sent out to related to the topic being studied in 
school, sometimes they will be family projects.  




